
 

 

Monday 10th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 5 will be going to Kidzania. This will take place on Friday 5th July 2019 to complement our topic 
learning about Micro society.  
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 9:30am and will be travelling via the Underground. 
 
To enable the children to make the most of this trip, we will be returning to school no later than 
4.00pm. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch on that day.  Any drinks you provide should be in a container that will 
not leak. Please do not provide any glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets as part of your child’s packed lunch. 
If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch, please indicate this on the attached slip below. 
 
Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the trip.  The children should wear full school 
uniform including dark footwear.  They should also wear a waterproof coat in case of bad weather. 
 
The children raised an amazing £60.00 during Enterprise week and have £343.00 left from their FAB 
monies. As a result of this wonderful effort and hard work the cost of the trip is considerably cheaper than 
previously thought.  The cost of the trip is £6.00 per child and should be paid by Friday 28th June 2019. 
  
Please return the slip below as soon as possible to confirm that you are content for your child to participate 
in this trip and to indicate whether you require a school packed lunch. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 Miss Hendricks Miss Napier  Miss Ingham 
Class teachers         
 

 
I give my consent for my child to participate in the educational Kidzania trip on Friday 5th July 2019. 
Name of child: _____________________________________ in class __________. 
 
I will provide a packed lunch 
 
I would like the school to provide a packed lunch   

 
In case of an emergency my contact number is: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________ Date:  __________________________________________________ 


